
SERVICE LETTER NO. 0030

Date: October 10, 1972

Subject: Collective Control Assembly (Pilot Stick)

Model: F-28A

Serial No: All

Two instances have been reported in which the AN509-8R5 screws in the pilot*s collective
control grip have loosened up. To prevent any further occurrences, it is recommended that all
helicopters be checked and the screws secured with type “A” Loc-Tite at your earliest
convenience.

Within a few weeks you will receive two replacement Nylock screws which should be
substituted for those presently installed.


